
  Attention all Current and  

      New AP Students: 

  You are cordially invited to the Third Annual               

 

Everett High AP Institute  
“Preparing for your Advanced Placement Journey” 

 

Tuesday, August 21  
(8:00-11:00 am and/or 1:00-4:00 pm) 

 

Location: EHS Career Center 
 

*Get a jump start on your summer assignment 

*Work with AP teachers and former AP students 

*Make sure you know exactly what is expected on your AP assignment 

*Learn about and practice AP essential skills 

*Make friends and form study groups with other AP students 

*Free pizza               

 

For more information, contact Josh Melum, at jmelum@everettsd.org 


